
ADEA NDSS Aboriginal and Torres 
Strait Islander Health Worker/Health 
Practitioner Mentoring Program

The ADEA First Nations Mentoring Program aims to provide culturally safe 
and appropriate professional development opportunities for Aboriginal and 
Torres Strait Islander Health Workers and Practitioners to develop and use 
diabetes knowledge. The Program is an important component for developing and 
sustaining satisfying professional careers of Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander Health 
Workers and Health Practitioners.

To join as a mentee, you must:
•	 Identify as Aboriginal or Torres Strait 

Islander
•	 Hold a Certificate IV in Aboriginal Health 

Studies
•	 Hold an active AHPRA membership
•	 Be working as an Aboriginal and Torres 

Strait Island Health Worker or Health 
Practitioner

To join as a mentor, you must:
•	 Be a full member of ADEA
•	 Have been a registered CDE for at  

least one (1) year
•	 Have experience and passion in the area 

of First Nations health and wellbeing

Find out more  
and register to 
participate today

“I think it’s great knowledge for all health workers to do…. I would highly 
recommend it for anyone…”

I’m looking forward to my continual growth, learning and understanding 
of diabetes so I can better help my mob. It’s one thing to know you have 
diabetes but it’s another to understand diabetes…”
“It was a great experience overall and I enjoyed being a part of it”

Previous Participant, Aboriginal Health Worker, QLD

Previous Participant, Aboriginal Health Worker, QLD

If you have any further questions please don’t hesitate to contact Reece Flynn-O’Brien, 
Project Leader from the ADEA. Email – reece.flynn-obrien@adea.com.au


